Steven SeEe

From: Sheila Clarkin <sheila.nsrtc@proton.me>

Sent: Sunday, March 23, 2025 7:05 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Opposition to H5874

Greetings,

Please mark my opposition to bill H5874 relating to those convicted of felonies being able to vote. It directly
contradicts Title 17.9.2-3.

Sheila Clarkin
North Smithfield



